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April 21 , 1999 PREFERRED CARRIER SERVICES, INC. 

VIA UPS NEXT DAY AIR 
Ms. Blanca Bayo 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 


Re: 	 Federal Communications Commission ("FCC") CC Docket No. 96-98 
Order Concerning IntraLATA Toll Dialing Parity Plan 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Preferred Carrier Services, Inc. is certified as a reseller of local exchange 
services in the state of Florida. 

On March 23, 1999, the FCC issued an order in CC Docket No. 96-98 requiring 
carriers to file an IntraLATA Toll Dialing Parity Plan with the various state 
commissions on or before April 22, 1999. Preferred Carrier Services, Inc. 
provides this letter to the Commission as acknowledgement of its obligation 
under the above mentioned FCC order and as notice that Preferred Carrier 
Services, Inc. intends to seek a waiver at the FCC from this requirement. 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (972) 503­
3388. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

FERRED CARRIER SERVICES, INC. 
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TEL: (972) 503-3388 14681 MIDWAY ROAD, SUITE 105 
DALLAS, TEXAS 75244 1pfa@airmail.net FAX: (972) 503-3385 
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